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Chris Harvey

From: Claire Hoque [claire.hoque@ccsemc.com]
Sent: Friday, July 02, 2010 2:16 PM
To: Chris Harvey; Chris Harvey -TCB
Cc: Amy Lie
Subject: answer 10U13195 TCB questions: 2Wire, Inc, FCC ID: PGR2W5012NV,  Assessment NO.: 

AN10T0540, Notice#1

Attachments: revised Internal Photos.pdf

revised Internal 
Photos.pdf (1...

Hi Chris,

Q#1 : Yes,  this is only a 2x2 system.

Q#2 : Yes,  we understand the requirement for an additional FCC ID if this product is ever
released supporting the DECT module.
Revised internal photos are attached.

Thanks,

Claire Hoque

UL CCS

47173 Benicia Street

Fremont, CA 94538, USA

Tel: (510) 771-1123

Fax: (510) 661-0888

-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Harvey
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 12:43 PM
To: Thu Chan
Cc: Chris Harvey; Claire Hoque; Lucy Tsai
Subject: 2Wire, Inc, FCC ID: PGR2W5012NV, Assessment NO.: AN10T0540,
Notice#1

Dear Thu and Claire,

You are listed as the Technical Contact for the above referenced TCB application.  
Although the review is ongoing the following item(s)
need(s) to be resolved before the review can be completed:

1. The operational description does not seem to contain description of the MIMO operation 
regarding the type of MIMO.  Is this a 2x2 Spatial Multiplexed MIMO system?

2. Several exhibits mention the DECT capability, but there is an indication in the 
application that the DECT is not included in this version of the product.  Please confirm 
your understanding that adding the DECT transmitter into this device will require a new 
FCC ID number.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the
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original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee.
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be 
submitted. Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to 
the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender. 

Best regards, 

Chris Harvey
Charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com 


